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  Letter dated 22 September 2008 from the Chargé d’affaires a.i. of 
the Permanent Mission of Saudi Arabia to the United Nations 
addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 Pursuant to the letter of H.R.H. Prince Saud Al-Faisal, Minister of Foreign 
Affairs of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, regarding the Arab League decision to 
request a Security Council meeting on Israeli settlement activities in the occupied 
Palestinian territories, I request on behalf of my Government that an urgent meeting 
of the Security Council be convened at the ministerial level to address this issue. 
 
 

(Signed) Abdullatif H. Sallam 
Counsellor 

Chargé d’affaires a.i. 

 


